
 

                  Year 4 Trip to Blackpool Zoo     

 Year 4 have had a fantastic trip to Blackpool Zoo and 

the weather certainly didn’t spoil their fun.  Everyone 

enjoyed the Sea Lion Show and the monkeys were a favourite 

with the children! 

   

 

 

                                           Athletics Tournament 

 

Well done to our fantas-

tic team who took part in 

the athletics tournament 

at Ryburn last Friday. 

New Road came second in 

the Small Schools section 

what a great achievement 

and effort by all the chil-

dren who participated. 
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July 

1st—Yr 6 only Open Evening 

2nd—Yr 1 Class Trip 

3rd—Yr 3 Class Trip 

5th—Transition Day 

8th—Yr 2 Class Trip 

9th—Yr 6 Production—6.00 

10th—Yr 6 Production-6.00 

11th—Family Learning—1.15-

3.15—Yr 6 only 

12th—Reports Home 

15th—Informal Parents Evening 

3.30-5.00 

19th—Leavers Assembly 

19th—School Closes 

September 

2nd—School Closed—Training 

Day  

3rd—School Reopens 

October 

10th—Individual School Photos 

11th—Firefighters Collection 

24th—School Closes 

November 

4th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

5th—School Reopens 

December 

19th—School Panto trip to the 

Victoria Theatre 

20th—School Closes 

January 

6th—School Closed—Training 

Day   

 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Summer 

Term  

Monday     Street Dance 

Tuesday     Karate Club 

Thursday    Games Club              

Friday      Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to find out 

what our PTFA  are doing. It would be great to see 

more of you  accessing the page and supporting the 

team. Thank you       

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   Beauty and the Beast               

 

Please don't forget that the permis-

sion slip and payment of £15.00 per child for our 

annual panto trip needs to be 

received no later than the 13th 

September 2019.  Please note 

that this can be paid in instal-

ments.      

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 95.8%                           

Well done to Junipers with no lates. 

 

 

New September Intake 
 

Mrs Mitchell has sessions available for additional 

visits to her classroom prior to your child start-

ing school in September.  

If you are interested in this then please speak to either the 

School Office or Mrs Mitchell.  

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 97.6 1 

Oaks 93.9 2 

Willows 92.6 1 

Junipers 95.8 0 

Elms 96.3 1 

Rowans 96.4 3 

Maples 97.6 1 
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